
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The public hearing of Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro’s general rate application for 2018 and 

2019 rates will reconvene at 9:00 a.m. on Monday, July 16, 2018 at the Board’s hearing room, Prince 

Charles Building, 120 Torbay Road. The daily schedule and witness list are available on the Board’s 

website.  

 

Persons or organizations who wish to file a letter of comment or make a presentation should contact 

the Board Secretary, Ms. Cheryl Blundon, by email: cblundon@pub.nl.ca or by telephone: (709) 726-

8600 by Wednesday, July 25, 2018. 

 

Copies of the application, notices and filed documents are available on the Board’s website at 

www.pub.nl.ca .  For additional information please contact the Board as follows: 

 

 Office:  Suite E210, Prince Charles Building, 120 Torbay Road, St. John’s 

 Mail:   P.O. Box 21040, St. John’s, NL, A1A 5B2 

 Telephone: 709-726-8600 or 1-866-782-0006 (toll free) 

 Facsimile: 709-726-9604 

 E-mail: ito@pub.nl.ca 

 Website www.pub.nl.ca 

 

The government appointed Consumer Advocate, Mr. Dennis Browne, Q.C., can be contacted as 

follows: 

 

 Mail:   Level 2, Terrace on the Square, St. John’s, NL A1B 4S9 

 Email:   dbrowne@bfma-law.com 

 Telephone: 709-724-3800 

 

Dated at St. John’s, Newfoundland and Labrador, this 11th day of July 2018. 

 

Cheryl Blundon 

Board Secretary 
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